
Loganlea Road Upgrade 
University Drive – weekend left turn lane closures 
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Where Loganlea Road and University Drive intersection upgrade 

When Continuous day and night works will occur from 8pm Friday 11 October 2024 to 
5am Monday 14 October 2024. 

Arranging these essential works at the weekend will help to speed up their 
completion at this busy intersection. 

Details of 
works 

As part of the Loganlea Road Upgrade, SEE Civil will temporarily close the left 

turn lanes on University Drive for essential full-depth pavement works. 

Detour information 

• All traffic travelling Southbound on Loganlea Road, looking to turn left at 

the slip lane onto University Drive, please follow detour up to 

Logandowns Drive (towards McDonalds). 

• All traffic travelling Westbound on University Drive, looking to turn left at 

the slip lane onto Loganlea Road, please follow detour onto Ellerslie 

Road and complete a U-turn at Meakin Road. 

• Please follow detour signage and traffic controller directions to ease 

expected congestion. 

Weather and site conditions may impact scheduled work hours 

WHAT CAN I EXPECT? 

As part of these construction works, you can expect the following: 

> temporary traffic changes – detours assisted by traffic controllers 

> possible traffic delays 

> increased truck movements 

> increased noise and some vibration 

> controlled localised dust 

> odour during asphalting and sealing works 

CONTACT US 

SEE Civil Community Relations Advisor 

Phone: 0438 024294 

Email: info@seecivil.com.au 

SEE Civil, on behalf of Logan City Council, wishes to 
advise of upcoming temporary weekend lane closures. 
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